
I’m writing to you today in 
support of SB 2155. I believe this 
bill to be the fairest distribution 
of a public resource. I’ll use my 
own 2024 pronghorn application 
as an example. I received a 
North Dakota pronghorn tag last 
year for the first time in my life. 
I’ve been applying for this tag 
since 2014. I had to wait ten 
years to acquire this tag while 
the current system allows the 
same people, year after year, to 
receive this tag for a public 
resource. I respect and am 
grateful for what landowners do 
for the states wildlife and 



believe that those individuals 
will still be successful tag 
recipients on an every other 
year basis while the herd 
numbers are on the lower trend. 
Thank you for your 
consideration. 
Kent Slaughter


